
 
Greetings Friends and Neighbors,

As we step into the new year, we do so with a forward-thinking approach, focusing on what lies
ahead for our community. In Broadview, our priorities remain steadfast: advancing economic
development, strengthening public safety, championing environmental sustainability, and
maintaining fiscal responsibility.

Our partnerships with the Broadview Park District, Broadview Public Library, and our local public
schools continue to be integral to our progress. Together, we’re fostering a vibrant and
connected community, building on the successes of the past and looking toward an even brighter
future.

This year promises to be amazing as we launch new initiatives aimed at deepening community
engagement. These efforts are designed to empower residents and reflect our commitment to
collaboration, innovation, and inclusivity.

Thank you for trusting me to lead these efforts. Your voice, participation, and feedback are the
driving force behind Broadview’s growth. Let’s continue our open and transparent dialogue,
working together to make 2025 a transformative year for the Village of Broadview.

Here’s to a successful and prosperous year ahead!

Love and Kindness,
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Mayor Katrina Thompson
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